
!"#$%&'() *+',--.)/+0',('1234235'6#7'8++(9:;

Local Control Accountability Plan

 

Parent Advisory Committee Meeting 

March

15

, 2018 

Pending

Approval at PAC Meeting 3.15.18 Members Present:

 

Bridgette Bernhard, BAM ElementaryDenise Dafflon, LeConte ElementarySandra Loving, BAM Elementary    Mimi Pulich, Berkeley High SchoolEric Van Dusen
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Pulich: how does it compare to previous year? 

Lina: can bring that information, it is improving.  

Spears: what interventions can liaisons do? For example do they have money to help to get 
hotel rooms or similar, or is it just the liaisons contacting parents? 

Lina: if they are MKV, they partner with MKV coordinator, will provide Bart tickets every month, 
bus passes every month, stuff like that to make sure that they have the means, because a lot of 
students who get displaced end up outside of Berkeley so they assistance to get to school. 

Jefferson: they reach out to chronically absent students? My child is chronically absent due to 
asthma and I’ve never been contacted. Gotten one threat letter; nobody reaches out or asks 
what’s going on (at TO).  

Lina: That is what they are supposed to be doing. 

Dr. Saddler
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Heidi: will you bring information on the pilot math program back to the group?  

Dr. Saddler: yes.  

Heidi: can you bring this slide info back to compare with how STAR math results come out?  

Babitt: issue of words and wordiness is exactly why we’ve spent so many resources on literacy, 
because reading contributes to the achievement gap in other areas.  

Tansey: not surprised to see disparity, children learn math by writing, and expecting them to 
look at a computer and solve it must be a huge leap.  

Dr. Saddler: think about the SBA, which is online starting in 3rd grade; that’s a huge equity gap 
and we need to get the students ready as early as possible. Even a skill as simple as 
highlighting on a computer is challenging.  

Tansey: we are just foll
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The second program suggested to be discontinued is “Ramp-up.” In the 



DRAFT,	to	be	approved	at	4.12.18	PAC	Meeting	
	

Babitt: '


